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This week was very special for our school as it was the feast day of St 

Peter and St Paul. We celebrated the day of our school Saints with Fr 

Francis leading on Mass. This was also a special Mass as we invited those 

who have made their first Holy Communion and Confirmation to wear 

their special outfits and participate. The children looked very beautiful 

and smart. Harrison also put on a special picnic lunch for the feast day, 

unfortunately the rainy weather meant we could not eat outside. Thank 

you to any parents/carers who attended. We are keeping our fingers 

crossed for good weather this afternoon for our summer fair. Hopefully 

we will see lots of you there. 

 

Year 5 Hall Place 

On Tuesday the children from Year 5 visited Hall Place to learn about 

Tudor buildings and also how to improve their art skills. This drawing by 

Gwayne beautifully illustrates the main house and formal gardens of Hall 

Place - well done Gwayne. 

Swimming Championship 

Grace K will be representing the school at the English Schools Summer 

Open Championships 2022 this weekend, the competition is over 

Saturday and Sunday and she will be taking part in 5 races. 

Good Luck Grace! 

  

Hello and Goodbye 

We will be welcoming back Mrs Wilson-Sandy, as she’s returning from 

maternity leave, however we are sadly saying goodbye to Mrs Walters – 

we wish her luck in her new job. 
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Ariyah – EYFS 

Isabella-Rose – EYFS 

Kianna – Year 2 

Fletcher – Year 5 

Finley – Year 5 

Michael – Year 5 

Emma – Year 6 

Tutu – Year 6 

Mia – Year 6 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Ivy 

EYFS James 

Year 1 Clara 

Year 2 Jolicia 

Year 3 Arihant 

Year 4 Adebayo 

Year 5 Grace T 

Year 6 Chloe 

 

 

Attendance 

EYFS 95.67% 

Year 1 100.0% 

Year 2 91.0% 

Year 3 93.13% 

Year 4 89.67% 

Year 5 97.65% 

Year 6 88.85% 

Whole School 93.93% 

 

The winning class this week was YEAR 1 gaining 3 stars 

in the space race and YEAR 5 gained 1 Star for 

achieving over 97%. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mini Olympics 

As the ever-popular after-school 'Mini-Olympics' club enters its 

last 2 weeks of term, the children showed off the medals they 

have won so far.  Every participant has won at least one gold, 

silver or bronze award as a result of their work with British 

International Athletics sprinter and coach Aidan Syers.  Children 

are rewarded for effort and positive attitudes during sessions, 

leaving the best and fastest to be rewarded at Sports Day later 

this month. 
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 St Peter and St Paul Feast Day 
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Diary Dates 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes. 
Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 

 

Summer Term 2 2022 

 

 

 

  

Thursday 7th July 2022 Year 6 Bowling 

Friday 8th July 2022 St Peter and St Paul’s Got Talent – Pupil Only Event 

Monday 11th 2022 Nursery Sports Day 9am 

Friday 15th July 2022 Sports Day – (EYFS & Key Stage 1 9.15am/Key Stage 2 1.30pm)  

Tuesday 12th July 2022 Open Evening  

Wednesday 13th July 2022 Year 6 Play 9.30am 

Friday 22nd July 2022 Leavers Mass 11am 

Friday 22nd July 2022 Year 6 Parents Vs Children Rounders  

Friday 22nd  July 2022 Last day of term - Stars finish at 4.30pm 


